
Free School Meals for All P1 to P3 Pupils 

 

From Monday 5 January 2015 all primary 1 to primary 3 pupils will be 

entitled to Free School Meals in all of Aberdeenshire’s Primary Schools. 
 

Lunch tickets will no longer be required for these pupils and parents and 
guardians of primary 1 to primary 3 pupils are advised to ensure that any 

tickets they have purchased should be used before the end of this current 
term as refunds cannot be made for any unused tickets. 

 
For parents or guardians of pupils that have not previously taken lunch in 

school the current primary school menu cycle and information on primary 
school meals can be viewed on the school catering web pages at: 

 
http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/schools/school_meals/primary.asp 

 

Lunch tickets will still require to be purchased for pupils in primary 4 to 
primary 7 unless pupils are entitled to Free School Meals.  

 
 

 

 

 
 

  


